
                          

Dear Parents and Carers, 

World Book Day 2021 is on Thursday 4th March. As a school we have decided to wait until 

the children are back in school and settled so that we can celebrate together. We will have 

our official celebration on Thursday 18th March. The teachers are planning lots of lovely 

book related activities for that day and as usual the children can dress up as their favourite 

book character. In the interests of safety, we will be asking that the children do not bring 

any props into school.  

The children will receive their £1.00 book token on the 18th March. The tokens are valid 

until 28th March but due to the current situation participating bookshops have agreed to 

honour tokens beyond this date to ensure that children are able to redeem them when the 

shops are allowed to open.  

If you would also like to mark the day on the 4th March you can follow the link to the World 

Book Day website. The website has lots of information, ideas and activities that you can do 

as a family at home.  

https://www.worldbookday.com/  

As always we ask that the children take time out during their day to relax and enjoy 

reading.  

Mrs O’Connor 

https://www.worldbookday.com/

